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Item G.1. Louisiana Tech University’s request for approval to name a space in Bogard Hall, 

the “Shutt-Fox Collaborative Suite.” 
 
 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
 

The University is requesting approval to name Room 259, a conference space in Bogard 
Hall, the “Shutt-Fox Collaborative Suite” to recognize private, philanthropic support for the 
University.  Bogard Hall is located at 600 Dan Reneau Drive. 
 

This conference space was made possible by the generous gift from a 1999 Chemical 
Engineering graduate and family in honor of four generations of their family graduating from 
Louisiana Tech University. 
 

The specified name shall remain attached to the designated collaborative suite for the useful 
life of the space.  The University agrees that it will retain the name specified for a period of not 
less than twenty years, provided the space continues in use as a collaborative suite. 
 
 

RECOMMENDATION 
 
 It is recommended that the following resolution be adopted: 
 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the Board of Supervisors for the University of 
Louisiana System hereby approves Louisiana Tech University’s request for approval to name Room 
259, a conference space in Bogard Hall, the “Shutt-Fox Collaborative Suite.” 
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